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commentletters

From: dknuth@surewest.net
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 10:19 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Dear Board Members 

Please reevaluate your timing and amount of conservation for the coming year. I cut 
back about 40 percent last year and now I have a destroyed lawn and very sick looking 
redwoods. Please wait for awhile before making you decision about water conservation. 

Thanks for your time. 

  

Dale E Knuth 

8826 Country Creek Drive 

Orangevale CA 95662 

  

  

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


